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Mr. Vice-President,  

 

Azerbaijan welcomes the delegation of Chad to the third cycle of the UPR. We thank the 

delegation for the detailed presentation of the national report today. 

 

Azerbaijan appreciates commitment of Chad to the UPR process and commends Chad for the 

steps taken to implement recommendations received during the previous cycle of the UPR. 

 

We take positive note of the measures to combat gender-based violence in the country and the 

adoption of the National Strategy in this regard. 

 

We also welcome initiatives aimed at promoting women’s participation in public affairs, 

including adoption of Ordinance imposing a quota of at least 30 per cent of women in elections 

and appointments to office. 

 

Azerbaijan would like to recommend Chad to continue its efforts aimed at empowerment of 

women through various initiatives, including awareness-raising programmes. 

 

We also recommend Chad to consider including measures aimed at ensuring increased efficiency 

and accountability of public service into its national development strategy. 

 

We wish the delegation of Chad the best of success in the review process. 

 

Thank you, Mr. Vice-President. 


